
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 6, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Vince Madonia 

17907 New Riders Way 

Anderson, CA 96007-9253 

 

Dear Mr. Madonia: 

 

I am writing to thank you for coming to Washington, D.C. for your ARRB interview on November 

22, 1996.  We appreciated very much your willingness to assist the Review Board in our attempts to 

complete, and to clarify the record of President Kennedy’s assassination. 

 

Enclosed you will find a copy of the audiotape recording of the interview, as promised. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Douglas P. Horne 

Senior Analyst 


